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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Monday 17 May 2021

Dear parents

Just to inform you that Verity was in school today and spent some time in class. Verity
enjoyed spending time with the children and hearing about all of their news!

I’'m pleased to say that Verity is going to start coming back to school on a phased return.
Penny will continue to be in the class (along with Lauren) until Verity is back full time to
ensure continuity. Verity is very much looking forward to spending more and more time with
the children in the upcoming weeks.

Thank you all again for your support and understanding during this time.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



